
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                    

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

Shoreway Transfer Station 

Solid Waste Facility Permit Revision 

DATE AND TIME:        November 18th 4:00pm-6:00pm 

LOCATION:                  455 County Center, Room COB 101, Redwood City, CA 94063 

 
PROJECT:                     Revised Solid Waste Facility Permit 
                                      Transfer Station/Materials Recovery Facility 
                                      Shoreway Transfer Station 
                                      333 Shoreway Road San Carlos, CA 94070 

FACILITY CONTACT: Joe La Mariana, Executive Director, South Bayside Waste Management Authority 650-802-3505 

LEA CONTACT:          Lucas Willis, Environmental Health Specialist 650-207-7269, lwillis@smcgov.org 

An application for a Revised Solid Waste Facility Permit (SWFP) for Shoreway Transfer Station was deemed complete and 
correct and acceptable for filing on October 31, 2024, by San Mateo County Environmental Health Services, the Local 
Enforcement Agency (LEA) for CalRecycle. This meeting is for all interested parties to provide comments on the proposed 
Solid Waste Facility Permit (SWFP). Interested parties may ask questions and provide comments. Comments may be 
submitted prior to the meeting, directly to Mr. Lucas Willis by postal mail or email. The meeting is strictly informational, and 
no official decision will be made at the meeting regarding the formal determination on the permit application.  

Proposed changes to the SWFP include the following:  

• A revision to the operating hours of the Transfer Station and Materials Recovery Facility from Monday – Saturday 2 
AM to 11 PM, Sunday 6 AM to 6PM to new hours of operation of 24 hours per day, 7 days per week. 

• There will be no additional increase in permitted traffic volume of 1306 vehicles per day. 

• There will be no increase in the permitted maximum tonnage of 3000 tons per day. 

If you would like to comment on this project you may do so at the meeting, but if you are unable to attend the meeting, you 
may send your written comments via email (lwillis@smcgov.org) no later than November 21st 2024. 

Any appeal will be processed in accordance and pursuant to Public Resource Code sections 44307 and 44310 (PRC §44307). 
Appeals can only be made after the decision to issue or deny the permit revision has occurred. For additional information 
you may contact the LEA or review regulations on-line at Public Resource Code Section 44307. 
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